
Whirl Kids are Back
August 10, 2020

Dear Student and Parent,

We are excited to announce that WOW/SS is back beginning September 16, 2020 at 5:30 
p.m. We will again be doing WOW via Zoom meeting. Please send your email account to 
Cheryl Zacharias, mrszach@comcast.net and then you will receive an email invitation 
from her to participate.

Prior to our first ZOOM meeting we will be bringing Whirl Story Bibles, lesson pamphlets, 
and other supplies you will need to interact with the other kids. We will also be working on 
memorizing the Books of the Bible together and Flashcards will be included in your packet. 
We are adding games this fall, as well as the Bible lesson being read by kids in WOW.

Please send a message to Audrey Bjerum if you are planning to participate, so we can get 
materials to you. You are always welcome to join us at any time, just send us a message.
We are excited to see your smiling faces after the long summer break.

In Christ!
Audrey Bjerum, WOW Coordinator
507-360-6309
abjerum@gmail.com


